
From:
To: DC Consultation
Cc: Laura Garth
Subject: RE: Planning Application Consultation 23NP0010 West Highridge, Wark, Northumberland, NE48 3BW
Date: 01 March 2023 16:46:41

Dear Laura,
I have read the bat report that accompanies this application.  There are two existing bat
roosts at the property but it seems they will not be affected by the proposed works.  I note
that this survey was a daytime risk assessment, but there was existing information from a
survey last year for application 22NP0074.  If the mitigation given in section 8.3 of the
report including timing and an inbuilt box in the extension is made a condition I have no
objections.
 
Yours sincerely,
Gill Thompson
 

From: DC Consultation <DC.Consultation@nnpa.org.uk> 
Sent: Friday, February 10, 2023 3:04 PM
To: Gill Thompson 
Subject: Planning Application Consultation 23NP0010 West Highridge, Wark, Northumberland,
NE48 3BW
 

Please see the attached consultation regarding a planning application which has been
received by Northumberland National Park Authority. Full details can be viewed at
http://nnpa.planning-register.co.uk/plaPlanningAppDisplay.aspx?AppNo=23NP0010

___

DC Consultation 
Development Control Consultation
(x)

DC.Consultation@nnpa.org.uk

___

Gill Thompson (she/her)

Ecologist
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